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Laura’s Marathon Run
Congratulations to the Young Vinnies and all children and families who supported Laura’s Marathon Run. $4,426.50 was raised to give to the Maniototo Support Network. What an amazing effort!
Also a big thank you for contributions of food that were also donated to the Support Network.

Mass Time
Sunday Mass time has now changed due to daylight saving. Mass, as from Sunday 27th September, will now be at 5p.m.

Raised Vegetable Gardens
[bookmark: _GoBack]The three raised vegetable gardens have been built. Thank you to the PTA and Geraldine Dowling for organising this for us. The Senior Class had a working bee on Wednesday afternoon to prepare the gardens and each class will decide what they are going to plant after the holidays. Thankyou also to Ryan & Geraldine Dowling, Gerald Dowling & Kim Gibson who came & helped with this.
Thank you to the Middle and Senior Classes who also helped by picking up all the sticks and bits of branches in the ground where the mounds once were! This is ready now to be dug and smoothed over by a machine.
[image: C:\Users\user\Downloads\Working bee 1.jpg]   [image: C:\Users\user\Downloads\Working bee 2.jpg]

Bus Vests
Teachers have collected these in now for the summer months. If your child hasn’t done so, could they please give their bus vest to their classroom teacher, thank you.


Term 4 dates
It has been great to have been at school for the whole 10 weeks of this term. It is amazing to think we are nearly into Term 4!
Term 4 begins on Monday 12th October and the last day of school for 2020 is Wednesday 9th December.

End of Year School Concert
This is going to be held on Thursday 3rd December in the Ranfurly Town Hall.

Labour Weekend
School is closed on Monday 26th October for Labour Weekend.

Athletic Sports Practises
Athletic sports will come around quickly next term. The date is likely to be Friday 6th November, with postponement date Monday 9th November. This will be confirmed nearer to the time.
We will be having three practises at school - Friday 16th October, Friday 23rd October and Friday 30th October from 1.20 - 2.30p.m. (approximately).
Once again, we would like to ask for parent help with these practises. If you can help with taking an activity (high jump, long jump, throwing, running or hurdles), please fill in the attached form indicating dates you would be available to help and return the form to school after the holidays. 
Please then just turn up at 1.20p.m. on the days you indicated. Thank you.
Please note you do not have to be an expert at any of these things just willing to supervise and encourage the children.

Have a safe and happy holiday. 

Special Character Clipboard:


Congratulations to the nine children who made their First Holy Communion on Sunday 20th September:  
[image: ]George Dowling, Marley Weir, Finn Dowling, Harry Dowling, McKinley Francis, Cyrus Janerol, Harry Jeffries, Jae McAuley and McKenna Suddaby.
[image: ]They all looked great and enjoyed their very special celebration.
[image: ]
      



Junior Class News:

*We all loved wearing our marathon t-shirts on “Laura’s marathon day”. Here we are:
[image: C:\Users\user\Downloads\Juniors Marathon t-shirts.jpg]

*On Wednesdays with Miss Flintoff and Thursdays with Mrs Elworthy, the Juniors have been growing plants so we have some seedlings to plant in our planter box early next term.
Here are some photos. The bottom one shows the children wearing their “Little Garden League” member badges.

[image: C:\Users\user\Downloads\Junior Gardeners 1.jpg]   [image: C:\Users\user\Downloads\Junior Gardeners 2.jpg]
[image: ]
Middle Class News:

Congratulations to all the parents and students! We have survived our first full term this year, and what a term it has been. There have been so many highlights this term - Curling, Cross Country, the destruction of the school mounds, the building of the vegetable gardens, as well as achieving so much in the classroom!
The students in the middle room have been flat out finishing their calendar art with the help of Mrs Hazlett and they look AMAZING. I am sure there will be some very happy family members come Christmas time.

The Naseby Marathon was a huge success and the students had a great time running around the Naseby Forest. Afterwards the students had some great stories to write.

	On Monday the 7th of September it was a warm and sunny day at the Naseby Swimming Dam but it was not just an ordinary day. St Johns school held a marathon with one of their old pupils, Laura Dowling.
P.S she is my cousin.
[image: https://lh5.googleusercontent.com/Nn78QUhuYnl1j25ioWGdS1yOgImLZ_5hHU9rv8qEew_jLNXuqhbfVnYxyP9AU4_JC2I9yODeIX9qz6PleKGUo4Npw4PkFj3VOVW2zcdKFjOEJHC35ymDh28S8aqsvVKXsxKXDJqm]We didn’t go there to support her with her shoe laces, we went there to support her with her first marathon! She was supposed to be going to New York for her marathon but because of covid, she couldn’t travel and that is why she did it down in lonely old Naseby not in the populated New York. I ran 14.42km and I was shocked that I beat my record for running by 7km. Marley, McKinley, Josie, Logan and I all ran the same distance. At the end my Auntie Michelle did an early celebration but Laura still had 2km to go! 5 minutes later she came back with a face as red as a tomato. Afterwards Laura said a speech and there was a little surprise! A gold medal for everybody.

George Dowling
	Woohoo! On Monday the St Johns School and I drove to the Naseby Dam. We drove there because we were supporting Laura Dowling while she did her Marathon! Cyrus and I ran together all day. I ran 2x the Hepi Highway Loop and 2x the Forest Walk Loop with Cyrus. I did 7x around the dam, it was easy! At the end of the day we got medals and Ice Blocks! After that we went home.

Hayley Barroga.



	[image: https://lh4.googleusercontent.com/puStK8B_RgYKDLVL7nrZCRg0NIZPaUTlmjoEf0eA7VmioeR_q0MjblqHknfpM23ed9m1LsPYx_zapn_GeCkTHB-62SfzSs1Kc2AM_MsOuYaqHk-dpFqRsU0jnkfBzHIQeyzgSyMa][image: https://lh4.googleusercontent.com/9Q5xPFsNasLWgLmyZKS2wh0RjXiqhWXAUKmC2W7MkBvt6Orh0UUhKeodAv0y-X_5Y1o0OrfFP9Bvb4qq68YjYJjaDyrPaV9-WadzZ9F1yc61f-oHZxT4Cd4vxizTalbkFugHX8E_]We have been working together a lot as a school over the last couple of weeks with the seniors becoming experts in Beebots and teaching the rest of the school, as well as school wide buddy reading. It is great to be able to share our knowledge and work together between classes. 

	[image: https://lh6.googleusercontent.com/ESUmBbDJETCLtY9fKtQ3fRWmw_Cb7wfM1pQ0UHwaTcj8EnVadwjgMymju7MVTIc4sbATswhTPx9IFLnlFSZtS3RXgZ7OBH_jVONI_bVMvN09zE7IohRLIG6K9vjS5wWRfg3EsFvI][image: https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/WCTIbvCkBcFoOosyEtxqtdx_i8v1CJWl6rgzohUNf98TiqzcGHptTKq3Ta7Mq1d5KZYuNpd_fEswzXpVzjs6IMs1F8sDT6_WhQeK7KIeJ4bTEAiq3nc4pl37La4sF4s9DdQiPSyP][image: https://lh5.googleusercontent.com/NrVIOcdDi9DKDUOx8KYs8a8Ebid7XpkU6IIYHH46ZIWB5aBFlCCFAkhV5JGzVrCFJ0sPihDCgwdI_RPH6R89troxyfvbl3VDF_fEPjGxBLPOc5X4E2Mqz-R8-fHDswb60Am7tEHR][image: https://lh4.googleusercontent.com/w_XMBsJFB65itClKbq6fThdGD6a9WvdhWpDPmy7o1d_WacyFqNrT-7ip1ZJvfedVjjMgpcbvx6R-nAS8YiDxxdzQ-R1HY1haZyKIawFS3Bksc2s0XMp3YgZEt-4yX_wMOnBNGzow]  



Senior Class News:


[image: https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/K8FVA18MJyZ2XxxWXGnVXwAkD0rJXLWusZRQTDI8vUBI0F8DlFdeWc3SAup8WtdvcAE66k49luwBLN_VkdgTSJnGbzdRJ7mvzeY4bWcEsgsaZgsJeVEX2QzFZN6kydGD3pNpufCo]

	Drink lots of water



Kia ora whanau

Young and Healthy Virtual Adventure
We will be participating in this activity next term and wearing pedometers to measure our steps. The information below is from the organising team - please join us in our efforts to be healthy and active. 

In Term 4 our class is participating in the Zespri Young and Healthy Virtual Adventure that runs for 5 weeks starting on the 20th October.  It's a fun journey around the globe, encouraging our children to engage in healthy habits every day, like; moving as much as possible, eating fruit and vegetables, drinking plenty of water and sleeping well.  This will earn us points to move our class team around the virtual course.  We all create our own unique avatars that we will see in short videos of each location that we "visit" with the points we achieve each day.  We'll be led and inspired on our journey by ASICS Ambassadors; Ardie Savea, Ameliaranne Ekenasio, Kane Williamson and Samantha Charlton. 
You can join us on our journey.  Here is how you can get involved:
1.  Join the Whanau Team
Join in the fun by taking the same challenge to track your own healthy behaviours supporting and encouraging your child along the way!  You just need an email address and a phone or other device to access the event App.
 
Click this link and enter your details:  https://register.healthykids.kiwi/SetupGuardian1.aspx?team_id=16748&cli_id=1400&checksum=C57B7B3DC625E572A6EDE0C5C91477F4  NOTE:  The Password field on the form is for you to create your own to use to login to the App later. 
Once done, you'll get an email confirming your place and letting you know what to do next.  The App will be ready before the program starts, so we will send you details on how to find it before then.  You are welcome to share the link to invite other family members or class parents to join in too. 
2.  Sign up to receive regular email updates 
Packed with healthy tips and tools that you can try at home with the whole family, and weekly mini-challenges you can win prizes for.  You'll be kept updated on where in the world the children are going on their Virtual Adventure. Email supportcrew@teamchallenge.co.nz to go onto the list for updates from the Zespri Young and Healthy Virtual Adventure support crew.  
To find out more go to www.youngandhealthy.org.nz and read the Parents section of the website.
      




Balmoral Book Bonanza
[image: https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/5NjVcmuvgf9Rv91F8DIpNL3XprOmbJt4ml-a40G_Yeb6INqyYx-eyuO03n2lN-EUZBpsyxzwDU_T94R3TB8aowiadtHU6Kgp1fifIjGEvoSsoF0rlgpAvh2H9kCNkX9plfBVPQQG]Many of our class have enjoyed their hot chips and chicken nuggets over the last few weeks as they have completed their activities. All of the children assured me that these were delicious and they were very excited to find some extras in their bags - chicken nuggets. Thank you Mr and Mrs. Cai. 





Kiwi Sport Curling
This is on the first Tuesday of term 3.  You will have already received the information regarding who is in what team and details for the day.
Our travel details are as follows - drivers please be at school ready for departure at 9.15am. 

	Geraldine Duncan 
	Becky Bruhns 
(up only)
	Geraldine Dowling 
	Anna Greer 
	Judy Hore 

	Toby
Tessa
Billy
Chloe 

	Grace
Paxton
Jake
Paige
	Annie
Fred
Ben
Tom

	Elliot
Ryan
Luke
	Phoebe 
Liv
Georgia
Alyssa
Rosa
Grace (back only)

	At the end of the day: Jake, Paige and Paxton stay in Naseby


 
[image: https://lh6.googleusercontent.com/UC5q-DjTZGRs-FHs748qNBjAlfMXYbZa3sxcNd-IDdbf5KLGdRFdUME6MWvc7Lm72gCGRaglXTNVtcbKwUnVpwmsc5GegDKLvLn2hhjL5PLo__R5L_wrPoTuM8qdM4_0w7bRts7u]
Laura’s Marathon / Food Bank fundraiser
What a success this day was! 
· Laura ran 42km in 4 hours 43 minutes 
· The Senior Class covered 321.98km in total  
· O’Neill House ran 177.49km
· McAuley House 144.59km
· We had amazing support from you.

The very special news is that we raised a whooping $4426.50 for the Maniototo Support Network. Just incredible! I was so proud of Laura and her huge effort and positive mindset - she smiled all day and also the determination and fitness that the children showed. I am so proud to be part of our school and to be a member of a super classroom.

The raffle
We have been given some more items that we have added to our raffle prizes - Maniototo Contracting tee shirts and a beautiful hand knitted blanket. Thank you to the Hore family for these kind donations.
[image: https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/ML4s3ClS12OgV1bq3Fc3gmk32RIegoII78s6GpjJ5uxbDFI8y6ARNCzHTFH6EKTUeqGEJ6cbPp60MxsoeUzas_ik48sM65XHToftFZ4cXYRexQQUjJphyipVH3unzF3AmR0pGUkq]  [image: https://lh4.googleusercontent.com/EwjToT0c1dqcuBxVhaUdxwyKxLdG04u9mhQdPtV61GPoYhFeI1ULhAuUl7NuJ93N-Vxs00YEK7jmqXGg7EfcX6D9Xf94zLGjELjDUkSA6q5QmyNJfvcRok6z72IfWdsjJuA1LLIg]

The raffle winners are …
[image: https://lh4.googleusercontent.com/EwjToT0c1dqcuBxVhaUdxwyKxLdG04u9mhQdPtV61GPoYhFeI1ULhAuUl7NuJ93N-Vxs00YEK7jmqXGg7EfcX6D9Xf94zLGjELjDUkSA6q5QmyNJfvcRok6z72IfWdsjJuA1LLIg][image: https://lh5.googleusercontent.com/fjYRe-tw5TULjkX0m_8QAsB-IwhFHtgE-GgygPMQ4PvLPan0A94gY1zB6plmyk4fcd-3_MBMhongSp8djYApXtXzikstgfeYu64Tx7xYmVjmpDfBydPSY_Vwsgfl9q7_pJhXUVn4]

Otago Rugby training Jacket 			Hand knitted blanket
Maniototo Contracting tee shirt			Chocolates
Chocolates

The winner is Aroha Cromb			The winner is Marie Eagles




[image: https://lh5.googleusercontent.com/k8aESXnGitizqharSak-UhYFqm6ObD3S3kJrWMgqCe5DhtbDLsGvppPQx8n1W9TuhX7RrTqiOGsLXZpjtLIxhP9rdeFJaYfVdwTVXGyD6XSaZ3PKm4iIGjAZY-CV5VtISr6Jvt3X][image: https://lh6.googleusercontent.com/fun6zOl8zeosFe_3ugGrQ0BroTxzpmyWS4JNheS4XtNjtzhS-0CefKaNzH5qzVP62OYt-kiic67jyBWz6hnZTPBFaMeEydZWITiPx3dBzWmk2qbKIrbiLRmj2DWuUUYtBn78jAyp]











Highlanders Top						Swandri Jersey			
Donated by the Otago Sports Depot			Donated by PGG Wrightsons
Maniototo Contracting tee shirt				Maniototo Contracting tee shirt
Chocolates							Chocolates

The winner is Jo Herd					The winner is Dianna Whyte

Thank you once again to our generous sponsors:
· Breen Construction
· Southern Wide Real Estate
· Hazlett Contracting
· PGG Wrightsons
· Otago Sports Depot
· Foleys Plumbing
· Maniototo Contracting Ltd 
· Maniototo Four Square
And to the Naseby Holiday Park for allowing us to use their toilet facilities during the day.

Holidays
Enjoy this time with your children and be happy together. If you have time, please check up on and practice telling the time with your child on both an analogue and digital clock. I have noticed that some of the children find this challenging and it is a skill that gets better with lots of real life practice. 

Encourage your children to stay active over the holiday break and we will be into athletics training as soon as we return from the holidays.

Kia pai to hararei - have a nice holiday.

Thank you
Geraldine Duncan

Notices and Dates:


	Week 1
	Monday 12th October
	First day of Term 4



Graeme Laing Swim School
We wish to confirm that we are very
Fortunate to have Graeme (Billy) Laing
- NZ Swim Coach Legend back to Ranfurly
For another year
Billy’s lessons will again run from 27th – 31st December.
Registrations will be taken in Term 4.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Athletic Sports Practises

I can help with athletics coaching at school from 1.20 - 2.30p.m. on

Friday 16 October

Friday 23 October

Friday 30 October

(Please tick dates that are suitable)

Name:_____________________________________________________[image: School Crest 1.BMP]
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